
 Legal Advertisement 

 

Lakewood Township Municipal Utilities Authority 

Notice of Public Hearing for Adoption of Water Rates and Fees for 2022-

2025 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Lakewood Township Municipal Utilities 

Authority, pursuant to the provisions of N.J.S.A. 40:14B-21, will hold a 

public meeting on January 4, 2022, at 10:00A.M. to adopt a proposed water 

rate and fee schedule. At that time public comment will be received. Further, 

in accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 107 all public meetings 

subject to the Open Public Meetings Act will be using communications 

equipment (telephonic conference call-in connections). Anyone seeking to 

participate in the hearing can dial (469) 965-2492 and use conference ID 

778 539 174# on the date and time noted above. The proposed rate schedule 

is as follows:  

 

1. Beginning January 4, 2022 residential, commercial, and industrial 

water rates will be increased by 7.5%. 

2. Beginning January 1, 2023 residential, commercial and industrial 

water rates will be increased by an additional 3%. 

3. Beginning January 1, 2024 residential, commercial, and industrial 

water rates will be increased by an additional 2%. 

4. Beginning January 1, 2025 residential, commercial, and industrial 

water rates will be increased by an additional 2%. 

 
Due to the Governor’s declared Public Health Emergency the complete schedule of the 

proposed rates is available for inspection at www.lakewoodmua.com. Interested parties 

should call (732) 363-4422 ext. 120 with questions or comments.  

 

http://www.lakewoodmua.com/

